
Township of Cranford 

Union County, New Jersey 

 

Notice to Bidders 

Addendum to Bid  

 

The Township of Cranford has issued Addendum No. 1 in association with the bid publically 

advertised on June 8th, 2022 for 2022 BULK WASTE COLLECTION SERVICES in order to 

address questions from prospective bidders.  

 

The addendum is available for public inspection at the Township Clerk’s Office at the Township 

of Cranford 8 Springfield Avenue, Cranford, New Jersey 07016 between 8:30 and 4:00, Monday 

through Friday.  

 

Mike Robinson 

Purchasing Agent 

Township of Cranford 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Township of Cranford 

Union County, New Jersey 

 

2022 BULK WASTE COLLECTION SERVICES 
 

 

Addendum No. 1                                                                                            July 14th, 2022 

An issue was raised about the disposal of items containing CFC’s. Because there is no way to 

determine how many items may be collected that contain CFC’s, pricing the bid with them 

included would be irresponsible. Therefore, the Township has decided that no items containing 

CFC’s will be picked up during the Bulk Pick Up.  

 

 

Mike Robinson 

Purchasing Agent  

 

To All Prospective Bidders: 

To indicate receipt of this Addendum No. 1, please sign this cover sheet of Addendum No. 1 and 

mail to the Township of Cranford Purchasing Agent at 8 Springfield Avenue, Cranford, New 

Jersey 07016, or submit with you bid proposal package.  

 

RECEIPT ACKNOWLEGED:  

 

Contractor (Firm Name) 

 

Contractor (Name of Person Acknowledging)     Date:  

 

Contractor’s Contact Information 

Telephone:  ____________________________ 

Fax:   ____________________________ 

Email:   ____________________________ 


